
Chasco Camera Club 
Minutes of the Meeting, November 5, 2019 

  
1. Wayne welcomed 14 members and guests Antoinette Seidel and Don Hoch. 

2. Minutes of all past meetings are always available from the Club Secretary, Connie Wilson, 
at her e-mail address.  Members are now receiving copies of the minutes from each 
meeting.  Please let her know if your e-mail address has changed. 

3. Upcoming meetings: 
November 12th. SECOND Tuesday, 12:30PM. Competition meeting with assignment 
“Jewelry.” 
December 3rd. 12:30PM Competition meeting with assignment “Desserts.” 
December 17th, 12:30PM Year End Competition. Entries must have been submitted in 
previous 2019 competitions, and be in the same format as entered before – no changes. 
This meeting will be held at the Beacon Baptist Church, 13343 Fivay Rd. (same as last 
year). The club will make an anonymous contribution. 

4. Treasury Report: Beginning - $953.78, no action this month so ending balance $953.78 

5.  F3C. Cheri did not attend, but Wayne announced that the F3C conference for 2020 will be 
on March 5th in Ft. Meyers.  Go to their website for more information. 

6. Photo Opportunities. Don is travelling and not at the meeting. 

7. Website.  Jim asked members for their thoughts on how long he should keep some 
information and 5 years was agreed upon. 

8. Election of Officers. Please get together with Marie Neven. As Connie is leaving soon, we need someone 
to step forward to fill the office of Club Secretary.  We also need someone to step forward as Competition 
Chairperson for next year as Nancy would like to step back for a while. She has judges for the Year-end 
Competition.  Wayne suggested Nancy get together with Marge about donations and checks for the judges. 

9. Joe Constantino said he is doing a program on Street Photography at the palm Harbor Camera Club. If 
anyone is interested in attending, please let Joe know. 

10. Wayne said the 2020 Assignments have been chosen and he will send them to members.


